Sacred Heart
Traditional Catholic Chureh

1018 36th Street
Orlando, FL 32805

Tel: 841-5878

Fax: 275-6448

6 August 1997

Mr. Fred Brown

Bowen Engineering Corporation
1528 Vassar Street
Orlando, FL 32804

Dear Mr. Brown,

On behalf of a grateful parish, I want to thank you for your
most thoughtfull and generous donation of your services for

the renovations to our Church.

We are a small traditional group, so your contribution to keep
costs to a minimum is most meaningful to us - may God Bless you
with His abundant blessings.

I hope you will visit us here at Sacred Heart in the near future,
we will be most happy to have you.

Again, thank you for your beautiful gift.

Sincerely,

Miey ol T ED—

Monsignor Peter F Stonis
Pastor

“Most Sacred Heart of Jesus we implore, help us love You more and more”



